
Suspension of Emergency PCS for cargo bound for 
Banjul (Gambia)  
 

Further to our notice published on October 9th, CMA CGM wishes to inform its 
customers of the improvement of the situation in Banjul, Gambia. 
 

The Emergency Port Congestion Surcharge (PCS) for cargo bound for Banjul will 
therefore be suspended as of November 15th, 2017 (booking date) until further notice.  
 

Should you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact our commercial team.  
 


